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International Telecommunications Satellite 
Organization (ITSO) 
United States 

   

   

   

Subject: Letter of Appreciation  

 

Dear Sir, 

 
I would like to thank you for your active participation at the first Advisory Board meeting of the Smart 
Sustainable Development Model Initiative that took place on 18 October, 2013 in Geneva, 
Switzerland.  
 
Taking this opportunity, I would like to inform you that the Executive Report of the meeting, including 
the draft Terms of Reference (ToRs) for the Working Groups, are currently being reviewed by the 
Chairman of the Board, H.E. Mr. John Nasasira, Minister of Information and Communications 
Technology of Uganda. Once these documents are cleared, the Secretariat will circulate them to the 
Board Members and also and post them on the SSDM webpage: http://www.itu.int/en/ITU-
D/Initiatives/SSDM/Pages/default.aspx. 
 
I am looking forward to the positive outcomes from the ongoing work leading to our next meeting in 
2014. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 

 

[Original signed] 

 

 

Brahima Sanou 
Director 
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